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MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

Partnership for a Connected Illinois (PCI) is pleased to announce 
its 2019 Telehealth Law and Policy Forum, co-hosted by 
Northwestern Medicine and McDermott Will & Emery.  The Forum 
is a full-day event featuring legal, policy, operational, clinical and 
technology experts who will discuss telehealth topics, including:

• Artificial intelligence & telehealth

• Direct to consumer telehealth

• Remote patient monitoring

• Expansion of telehealth for Medicare Advantage plans

• Telehealth applications in areas such as pediatrics, behavioral 
health, pharma,  and the opioid crisis.

Look for more details in the coming weeks!

Save the Date | 2019 Telehealth Law & Policy Forum

Thursday, September 5

8:00 – 9:00 am CDT –
Networking Breakfast

9:00 am – 4:00 pm CDT –
Program 

Northwestern Medicine 
Prentice Women's Hospital
250 E Superior Street
Floor 3, Prentice L South
Chicago, IL 60611
View Map

INQUIRIES 

For more information and sponsorship opportunities, please contact:

Nancy L. Kaszak, Director, Illinois Telehealth Initiative

Carla Robinson, Chief Executive Officer, Canary Telehealth, Inc.

©2019 McDermott Will & Emery. McDermott Will & Emery conducts its practice through separate 
legal entities in each of the countries where it has offices. For a complete list visit 
mwe.com/legalnotices. This may be considered attorney advertising. Prior results do not guarantee a 
similar outcome.

CONTINUING LEGAL EDUCATION
CLE credit is pending.
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